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The caps are in! Due to HY-TECH DRILLING’s kind
donation, each athlete will receive a cap as part of
their registration. These will be given out at training
sessions this week. If you would like to purchase  a
second one, head to the TEAM  GEAR section of the
website to order one for $15.00. 

Team suits are on their way and should be here
before the end of the month! An email will be sent
out as soon as they arrive. If you have not paid,
please do so before they arrive so there is no delay
in receiving your suit!

WINTER REGISTRATION CLOSES  ON JAN 12TH!
If you are still planning to register it must be
before this date.
This session runs from Jan 3rd - March 15th.
NOTE: There is now a Saturday session from
7:00-8:30 am with Coach Jim!

Please check out the calendar and training
schedules on the website to stay up to date on
events, coaching and any cancelled training days. 

We are in need of a FUNDRAISING COORDINATOR!
Please send us a note to bvotters@gmail.com if
you are interested in helping out!

NORTHWEST REGIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP SWIM
MEET  IN TERRACE, JANUARY 19-21, 2024

Registration is open on the website.
All entries MUST be in by Friday, Jan 12th.
PLEASE NOTE there are no longer any paper
meet forms. When you declare your athlete
you MUST put your requested events in the
“Declaration Notes” (event schedule for the
meet is in the description if you scroll down)
and your payment choice (e-transfer or credit
card).

Thank you to coaches Lee, Cody, Jim and Kadence
for  coaching and supporting these athletes at this
great event!

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS:

Thirteen BVOSC athletes took to the pool to
compete in the Kitimat Regional Swim Meet on
December 9-10th. The weekend was a huge success
with Smithers athletes swimming well; PBs, medals
and a whole lot of fun was had by all!

https://bvosc.poolq.net/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/182418205143769/

